
What happens if my mailbox is damaged during snow 
removal? 
If a mailbox is damaged by direct contact with snow removal equipment, 
the city will repair or replace it with a standard mailbox as soon as 
possible.  

Damage resulting from snow rolling off a plow or wing is the resident’s 
responsibility.  

Mailboxes should be 42 inches above street level and not exceed beyond 
the back of the curb.  

Call the Public Works Department to report a damaged mailbox.  


